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Chair Prozanski, Vice-Chair Thatcher, and Members of the Committee 

I am writing to let you know that I support SB 599 that codifies that migrants in 

Oregon should not face discrimination with housing. Migrants in Oregon are our 

neighbors and help to make our state a good place to live. Everyone has the right to 

have a roof over their head. It is likely that the trump administration will come after 

migrants in Oregon at some point so it is important to codify migrants rights in state 

law. Please pass this legislation! 

 

Sincerely, 

Cindy Quale 


